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I strongly oppose ANY kind of sales tax, luxury tax, whatever you are calling it this 

time around! OREGON VOTERS HAVE ALREADY SPOKEN on this topic! You 

legislators have tried so many sneaky ways to enact a sales tax on us behind our 

backs. We have voted NO overwhelmingly EVERY time. Now it appears you all, once 

again, are trying to override the will of the people, like you did with allowing illegal 

aliens to obtain driver’s licenses when WE VOTED NO! You are supposed to work for 

US, NOT the other way around. 

And the purpose behind this new tax is not going to help anything! It’s just going to 

draw MORE homeless and more crime! It’s going to bring an undue burden on every 

city in Oregon. With the economy in the tank like it is, the last thing we need is more 

taxes and more handouts to those who WON’T contribute to society!  


